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May 26, 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
You are receiving this communication to inform you of a virtual academic enrichment opportunity for your 
child to take part in during the summer months. Beginning June 1st, all students in grades K-8 will have 
access to MobyMax through their Clever account.  
 
MobyMax is a digital resource which was designed to identify learning gaps and allows for self-directed 
learning to occur. MobyMax automatically assigns lessons to each student based on their diagnostic 
results, ensuring that students practice the skills they need to work on without spending time on skills they 
have already mastered. K-8 students are encouraged to utilize MobyMax for enrichment opportunities in 
Reading, Math and other content areas throughout the summer months. MobyMax will continue to be a 

resource for our K-8 students throughout the 2020-2021 school year.    
 

How to access MobyMax: 
 

1. Instruct your child to log into their Clever account. To learn more about logging on to the student 
Clever account, click here.  
 

2. Once your child is signed into their Clever account, click the MobyMax icon to get the learning 
started! 

 
 

3. Click on the Subject Library button to get started. 
 

 
 

Need Help?  
 
Visit the online Help Center at https://support.mobymax.com or call at (888) 793-8331. E-mail support is 
also available at support@mobymax.com  
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eWTW95GK2cXcTCswkVxfyMW1VkhrCB5a/view
https://support.mobymax.com/

